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We would like to remind all parents that punctuality and
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regular attendance are key components of a child’s
academic and personal development. Arriving on time
ensures that students begin their day with focus, confidence,
and a smooth transition into classroom activities. Late
arrivals not only disrupt the learning environment but also
affect the child’s ability to perform consistently in SAP areas

We request parents to ensure that students attend school
regularly unless there is an unavoidable circumstance.
Consistency in attendance helps students stay connected to
the curriculum, maintain discipline, and build strong study

habits. Your cooperation plays a major role in fostering

responsibility and reliability in our learners.
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We truly appreciate the feedback received from parents
regarding the pre-campus outdoor fun sessions. These
activities were designed to offer students a refreshing break
from routine classroom learning while promoting physical
activity and social interaction. Your positive response
encourages us to continue creating such engaging

opportunities.

We also value constructive suggestions shared by parents
and will incorporate them to further improve upcoming
sessions. Enhancing child-led play, hygiene monitoring, and
safety supervision remain our priority to ensure every student

enjoys a secure and fulfilling experience outside the

classroom.
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MEDIUM OF ENGLISY

LANGUAGE

We would like to reaffirm that English remains the primary
medium of Instruction across all campuses. Maintaining
strong English communication skills enables students to
access higher academic standards and global
opportunities. Teachers continue to integrate spoken, written,
and listening activities to strengthen proficiency.

Parents are encouraged to reinforce this practice at home by
motivating children to read, speak, and express themselves in
English whenever possible. A consistent home-school

partnership can significantly  enhance language

development.
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In today’s fast-evolving world, academic excellence alone is
not sufficient. We are committed to equipping our students
with 21st century skills such as critical thinking, creativity,
collaboration, communication, and digital literacy. These
competencies prepare students to become future-ready,
responsible citizens.

Our curriculum and co-curricular programs are carefully
designed to nurture problem-solving abilities and
adaptability. Parents’ support in encouraging independent

thinking and curiosity will further strengthen these efforts.
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Fee vouchers have been distributed, and parents are
requested to make timely payments as per the due dates
mentioned. Regular fee clearance ensures uninterrupted
provision of classroom resources, staff support, and school

operations.

The fee policy remains available for reference and outlines
guidelines related to deadlines, late charges, and payment
methods. Should you require clarification, the accounts

office will be happy to assist.
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Student results will be uploaded to the School App within this
week. Parents are requested to log in using their registered
credentials to review their respective child’s performance.
The digital format allows easy and secure access to
academic records at your convenience. [f you face any issues
accessing the app or viewing results, the school’s IT and
administrative support teams will be available to assist. We
encourage all parents to review the feedback provided by
teachers and discuss progress with their children.
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As temperatures begin to drop, all students are expected to
switch to the prescribed winter uniform. The uniform
guidelines ensure a neat, unified appearance while
prioritizing student comfort during colder weather. Parents
are requested to ensure proper fitting and adherence to the
school’s dress code.

The winter uniform will be applicable starting from
15 October 2025.
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NEW ADMISSIoNS ?

SESSION 2026.

The admission registration for the academic session 2026
has officially commenced from 1st October 2025 (only for
siblings) We invite parents to share this information with
interested families and relatives who wish to enroll their
children in a structured, high-quality learning environment.
Early registration will allow us to plan classes efficiently and
accommodate new students smoothly.

Our admissions team is available to answer queries
regarding eligibility, documentation, and assessment

procedures. Facility tours and orientation sessions may also
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be arranged upon request.
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The recent outdoor exposure for our girls’ campus, featuring
activities like ziplining, rock climbing, and bowling at DHA,
has received an overwhelmingly positive response. These
experiences aim to build confidence, teamwork, and
resilience among students while encouraging them to step
beyond their comfort zones.

Parents who shared feedback have expressed delight at the
exposure their daughters received in a safe and supervised
environment. We will continue organizing such skill-based
excursions, ensuring all safety protocols and educational
objectives are met to create meaningful memories and
long-term personal growth.
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The homework policy previously shared with parents remains
in effect and continues to support student learning beyond
the classroom. We encourage parents to revisit the policy
and ensure that their children complete assigned work with
regularity and focus. Homework is designed to reinforce
concepts, develop independence, and improve time
management skills.
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of STUDENTS’ OUTDOORAS

GAMES 2 ACTIVITIE
(UPCOMING WEEl(Sf

We are pleased to inform you that a series of outdoor games

and activities have been scheduled for the upcoming weeks.
These programs are planned to enhance physical health,
teamwork, and coordination among students. Participation
in such activities helps children build confidence and enjoy a
balanced school experience.

Schedules and any necessary instructions will be shared in
advance so parents can prepare accordingly. Our staff will
ensure that all events are conducted safely, with proper
supervision, hydration breaks, and consideration for weather
conditions.




